
 

 

 

The Women’s Faculty Club 

Member’s Update – August 3, 2017  

 
Imagine your event on our new garden patio! 

New West ADA-Access – Door at west end of building 

Open weekdays 8:00am – 4:00pm 

 Dining Room Closed for Private Event –  

Friday, August 25, 2017 
 

Join us for  

a new series this Fall  

“Stebbins Studio Series”  

Students from the Music 

Department’s keyboard 

studios will perform on 

the Steinway in a series  

of noon concerts. 


